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DR ROBERT J LAHM JR
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You recently received a response from the Card Service’s Executive Office regarding a
question or concern. We understand your experience with CHASE thus far may not have
met your expectations and we want to prevent this from hg=J3ening again. We are sorry it

your experience with our depe-thment. Since only a select number of customers were
chosen to receive this questionnaire, your response is very important to us.

Again, please accept our apologies for the inconvenience you experienced. We are
continuously working to ensure that Cardmember issues are resolved at the first point of
contact. A return envelope and postage have been provided.

Sincerely,

For his Privacy: Chip Hill's Signature
was erased in this document

Chip Hill
Senior Vice President, Customer Experience



